
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

 

Shadowing Program at Ironwood 
 

Ironwood has a “shadowing” program that allows students to spend a day visiting Ironwood 

High School. Students are assigned to an IB student guide who has similar interests in specific 

subject areas. The program allows the prospective student to visit some IB classes to see if he or 

she feels comfortable in the classes and, generally, to see what an IB class entails. Our IB 

students feel that being selected as a guide is an honor, and they take very good care of your 

student.  

 

Students should arrive at 7:20 am at the front office. They should either bring a lunch or bring 

money to buy a lunch. Students will be ready to be picked up by parents/guardians at 2:20 pm.  

 

Please encourage your student to ask questions about the program. It makes a difference when 

those questions are answered by IB students. If you are interested in shadowing an IB student, 

please contact Mr. Curtis so that he can make the arrangements for your student’s visit.  

 

I.H.S. International Baccalaureate/AIM Program Visit Request 

 
Name of student: ___________________________ Date of Visitation: ______________  

 

Name of student guide: _______________________ Name of Parent: ____________________________  

 

Parent Contact: Home Phone: __________________________ Cell Phone: __________________________  

 

Parent E-mail Address: _______________________________________________________ 

 

I give consent for my son or daughter to attend AIM/IB classes with this student guide and will make all 

arraignments to pick him or her up after school or when needed.  

 

Parent Signature: _____________________________________ Date: ________________  

 

QUESTIONS: Please contact Mr. Curtis: IB Office 623-486-6438 or icurtis@pusd11.net 

 

International Baccalaureate Diploma Program 
Ironwood High School 

6051 W. Sweetwater Ave 
Glendale, AZ 85304 

Phone: 623-486-6400 
Fax: 623-486-6424 

mailto:icurtis@pusd11.net

